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3 August 2018 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Caregivers  

The annual Blue Mountain College Performing Arts Festival is to be held next 
Thursday, 16 August, in the BMC hall. It starts at 9.30am and finishes at 
3.15pm and all Year 6 students have been invited to attend.  

NB: As no teacher will be attending, parents will need to be responsible for 
transporting their children to and from BMC and supervising their child while at 
the festival. Students will require their lunch and a drink bottle.  

If you would like your child to attend, please let me know as soon as possible 
as I need to inform BMC of numbers attending.  

Please fill out the permission slip below and return to school by this Monday 6 
August.  

Kind regards 
Tara Kinaston  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BMC PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL PERMISSION SLIP – 6/08/2018 

I give permission for........................................................................ to attend 
the Blue Mountain College Performing Arts Festival on Thursday 16 August 
2018.  

I understand I am responsible for transporting my child to and from BMC 

and supervising my child while attending the festival  

 

Student’s Name: ...........................................................................  

 

Parent’s Signature: .......................................................................  
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